
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

March 19, 2021 

 

Dear Staff, 

The Perth Amboy School District, in collaboration with the City of Perth Amboy, the Middlesex County 
Health Department, and Hackensack Meridian Health Raritan Bay Medical Center in Perth Amboy, are 
excited to share that we have secured some vaccines for our Perth Amboy Public School District staff.  

The allotment of vaccines will be in increments. Our first allotment is being offered to our staff as early 
as the week of Monday, March 22, 2021. Other allotments will be offered every week soon thereafter.  

We apologize for the short notice, but certainly welcome the opportunity to quickly get these vaccines in 
the hands of those who need it the most. We will be working closely with the City of Perth Amboy’s 
Office of Emergency Management to confirm the vaccination schedule at Hackensack Meridian Health 
Raritan Bay Medical Center in Perth Amboy and we will contact you via telephone to advise you of our 
appointment.  

We will be contacting those folks who stated in our survey that they were interested in receiving the 
vaccine through the district. Our Human Resources department will call staff based on priority groups 
already pre-established using other national vaccine related protocols. 

We would like to thank collectively the Middlesex County Health Department and the Hackensack 
Meridian Health Raritan Bay Medical Center for their efforts, and look forward to this partnership as we 
work to get our staff vaccinated in the very near future. 

Respectfully,  

 
 
Dr. David A. Roman      Helmin Caba 
Superintendent of Schools     Mayor, City of Perth Amboy 
Perth Amboy Public Schools 
 
 
 


